October 5, 1948.

Mr. Paul M. Corbett, President, The Executives' Club of Chicago, Suite 1949, 111 West Washington Street, Chicago 2, Illinois.

Dear Mr. Corbett:

Mr. Eccles has asked me to thank you for forwarding a copy of the Executives' Club News, which contains the address Mr. Eccles made before your Club.

We are wondering if it would be possible to secure about six to twelve copies of this issue of the News to complete our records.

Very truly yours,

Secretary to Mr. M. S. Eccles.

ra

per'a arpois